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Wanted for Armed Robberies  

007
th

 District (Englewood) 
 

 

About these crimes: 
• This alert gives notice to residents of the 007

th
 District (Englewood) of an increase in 

robberies in the month of August on Beat 731. Two of the mentioned armed robberies 

have involved restaurant deliver drivers and have taken place on the 7000 block of South 

Perry Avenue.  

  

About the offenders: 
Can generally be described as: 
 One to two male offenders with various heights. Offenders have been noted to be armed 

 with handguns, and sometimes masked. 

 
Safety tips: 

• Be aware of your surroundings and make deliveries in well lit areas 

• Travel with a partner 

• Encourage credit card payments 

• Give a detailed description to 911 of suspicious activity 

• Share alert at your local beat meeting and with your neighbors 

 
 

If you have any information about this incident, please call 

the Area South Detectives at (312) 747-8273 
 Reference RD# HY372173, HY377413, HY377441 

 


